
 

 
Notes of the Policy Planning Forum 

 
 

13th October 2008, at 10.00 am 
at Fire Service Headquarters, Vauxhall Road, Birmingham 

 
Present:  Members of the Authority

Councillors Alden, Chambers, Clinton, Douglas-
Maul, Eustace, S Davis, Gazey, Hinton, Howard, 
Idrees, Jones, O’Neill, Robinson, Ryder, S Davis, 
Singh, Skinner B.Sc., M.A.; Spence, Stevenson, 
Sutton, Turner, Tweddle and Ward. 
Mr Ager. 

 
Officers:  West Midlands Fire Service

Chief Fire Officer – F Sheehan; 
Assistant Chief Officers – Alan Brandon, John Brown, 
and Doug Tweddle. 
Head of Finance and Procurement - Mike Griffiths. 
Head of Human Resources – David Johnson  
 
Clerk to the Authority 
S Phelps, L Bateman, G Wythes and S Hancock. 
 

 Apologies: Councillors G Davies, Mulhall and Tagger. 
 
 
22/08 Service Plan 
 

The Director Operations Support outlined the main elements of the 
draft Annual Service Plan 2009-2010, which was to be considered by 
the Executive Committee following this meeting. 
 
The Director and Chief Fire Officer noted Members’ comments about the 
proposals. 

 
(Meeting ended at 11.56 am) 

 
 

 
 

Contact Officer: Stephnie Hancock 
Democratic Services Unit 

Sandwell Metropolitan Borough Council 
0121 569 3189 
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